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March 19, 1997

RE: Marie Turner
Executive Director
West Michigan Chapter,
ALS Association

To Whom It May Concern,

Many of us have opportunities to work with volunteer boards and become familiar
with the problems and challenges associated with these activities over the years. In
our association with the West Michigan Chapter of the ALS Association, the work of
Marie Turner stands out as exceptional in the recent history of this organization.
It is unfortunate, but not unexpected, that she will be moving on to greater
opportunities. Someone of her level of competence clearly has a bright future. We
will miss her.

Sincerely,
;l/ » e |i LY
Dennis A. Jewett, M.D.
Neurologist
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